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I would like to express my opinion in regard to the redevelopment of Moore Park.  
 
At present this government is doing its best to destroy this city by reducing green areas 
and over developing the metro areas. This development would take up too much park 
area and in my opinion serves no real purpose besides making developers richer.  
 
I would like to have a full disclosure on this project as at present not allowing the public to 
know what is being addressed and why just builds more distrust for this state 
government.  
 
As westconnex seems to be making things up as they go along and that along with this 
government needs to start getting impact assessments done and not done by the people 
doing the damage. 


	Inquiry into Sydney stadiums strategy

